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February 19, 2020

STATEMENT:

TO: Historic and Design Review Commission, City of San Antonio
RE: Item B-5: 215 South Pinto
HDRC Case No.: 2020-044

The Conservation Society of San Antonio agrees with staff recommendations for
approve the finding of historic significance of 215 South Pinto. This exquisite
example of the Queen Anne style remains remarkably intact and should be

preserved to maintain the integrity of the South Pinto and Buena Vista intersection.

Respectfully Submitted,
THE CONSERVATION SOCIETY OF SAN ANTONIO

T Zacon

Patti Zaiontz, President
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